
From: Penny Greenwood  
Sent: 13 August 2023 14:18 
To: Planning 
Cc: Curson Andrew; Save Museum Street 
Subject: Objection to: Reference 2023/2510/P One Museum Street & 
Reference 2023/2653/L  
 
Dear Camden Planning 
 
I have lived in London for 37 years now and worked around Covent Garden & 
Holborn for many of these, therefore, frequenting Museum Street on many 
occasions. 
 
I was very sad to hear that such a large building will ruin such a quaint and 
historic area and therefore, would like to object strongly and hope that you 
keep these buildings and spend money on them instead of knocking them 
down and over developing these fabulous pockets of London that have 
survived for so long. 
 
With my job I visit a lot of these new buildings to see various companies.  
Sadly, after Covid, many are now empty and finding it hard to find companies 
to lease them, as so many people are working from home.  I think it’s very 
short sighted to add yet another large tower to the many already existing in 
London, which could have a change of use to residential.  
 
Please think twice before overshadowing this beautiful Conservation area. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Penny Greenwood 
 
 


